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Comments: The proposed expansion of developed ski resort land into the Superior National Forest should be
denied for two reasons. First, nothing in comprehensive planning for the National Forest suggests a need or a
plan to accommodate such an expansion. Perhaps future long term plans would do so, but the desires of one
corporation to profit from National Forest land should not cause a deviation from comprehensive planning.
Secondly, native bands have treaty rights to this land, which they have not relinquished and for which they have
not been appropriately consulted. Prior to consultation with the bands, and their consent, the resort expansion
would be inappropriate.



